
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
April 2024 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 
 
Year 2 Trip to Cadbury World 
 
As part of our last topic ‘From Bean to Bar’, we have planned 
a visit to Cadbury World to experience the journey of 
chocolate. On the day, the children will have the 
opportunity to explore the factory and watch the 4D cinema.  
The trip will take place on Thursday 13th June. We will leave 
school at 8:40 am. We aim to arrive back at school   by 
approximately 5:00 pm, depending on traffic (a text will be 
sent if we are running late.) The children can be collected 
from the classroom fire exit doors (near the yellow 
railings) . Children will be required to wear their school 
uniform and bring a water bottle. Please complete the 
following form to share your child’s lunch preference. 
https://forms.office.com/e/aBWqV5VdtV  
 
The total cost of the visit, including entry into Cadbury 
World, is £22.66. This payment should be made via ParentPay. 
No cash accepted in school. Online payments only via 
ParentPay.com. This payment is due   by Monday 27th May. On the 
day of the visit, please do not send any spending money. 
 
If you have any questions or are able to volunteer on the   
day, please email your class teacher. 
 
atroop@parkdale.notts.sch.uk    
cmason@parkdale.notts.sch.uk 
  
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mrs. Troop & Mrs. Mason 
Year 2 Class Teachers 
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